
   

  
     

   

            
          

 
 

 
From: Dowell Caselli-Smith   
Sent: Friday, April 23, 2021 7:11 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Comment for EL21-011 BH Energy Cogeneration Tariff 
 
Dear PUC, 
Please do not give BN Energy this monopolistic power. I believe we should have the freedom to generate our own 
power. Ideally we would have net metering to create even more incentive to disperse power generation and strengthen 
our system.  
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Dowell Caselli-Smith 

 
Rapid City, SD 57701 
 

 




